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From: rkoontzsc@charter.net

Sent: Tuesday, August 2, 2016 7:16 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: RE: Another EAGLE SCOUT for Troop 159 !

Hi Katherine, 

 

Just a reminder note. I have not yet received the congratulatory letter mentioned below.  Could you followup 

and if possible try to have it arrive before this Saturday's ceremony? 

 

Please send it to; 

Richard Koontz 

209 Pine Bark Ct. 

Simpsonville, SC  29680   

 

Thanks, 

Richard Koontz 

Scoutmaster Troop 159 

 

 

----------------------------------------- 

From: rkoontzsc@charter.net 

To: "nikkihaley@gov.sc.gov" 

Cc:  

Sent: Sun, 17 Jul 2016 19:55:51 -0600 

Subject: Another EAGLE SCOUT for Troop 159 ! 

 

Hi Katherine,  

 

I am writing to let Governor Haley know that we have another Eagle Scout in our Troop 159 in Simpsonville!  I 

would appreciate it very much if you could honor this young man with a congratulatory letter as you have done 

in the past for scouts in our troop.  I'm sure he and his parents would appreciate it very much.  

 

The scout is:  

 

Joshua Standard  

107 Poplar Ridge Road 

Simpsonville, SC  29681  

 

Please send the letter to me at my address below, and I will be happy to present it on your behalf.   

 

The ceremony is scheduled for Saturday, August 6th. 

 

Thanks,  
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Richard Koontz  

Scoutmaster  

209 Pine Bark Ct.  

Simpsonville, SC  29680  

 

 

 

 

 


